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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

October 24, 2001

To:


Roger Snoble, Chief Executive Officer




MTA Board Of Directors

From:

Government Relations Department

State

Staff has learned that the two Legislative Select Committees on the Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority have scheduled a joint hearing on MTA’s Safety and Security.  This hearing will be held at the Capitol on Wednesday, November 28, 2001, from 1-3p.m.  The Senate Select Committee on the MTA is chaired by Senator Richard Alarcon.  The Assembly Select Committee on the LACMTA is chaired by Assembly Member Jenny Oropeza.  We are anticipating a formal letter from the committees within the next week.    

Government Relations staff has requested committee staff forward questions and general areas of discussion as soon as possible. 

�








